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FROM THE PRESIDENT

Dear friends of ANZA, 
 
I hope that you are having a beautiful start to Autumn? 
Heading straight into the ANZA news, so sorry for the delay in getting a
Newsletter together but we have had a few new additions to the committee
since the start of my tenure and now we are now very pleased to say 'We are
setting the wheels in motion' (reminds me of an old Motown song)....  
 
We are proud that our first two ANZA events went off successfully. Thanks to
all involved with the Bledisloe Cup and also the Autumn BBQ. The BBQ at the
Four Seasons last week was a sell-out!  We did follow the same thread as last
year knowing that it was going to be popular and once again it was a complete
hit!

OUR RECENT EVENTS
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Whilst on the subject of events, we see that it really does pay to get the events
dates posted early giving everyone plenty of time to diarize and therefore get
organized. 

Tuesday, October 17th Melbourne Cup Hat Party for the ladies
Tuesday, November 7th The Melbourne Cup Lunch

In the first two weeks of December, we will host our ANZA Family Christmas
Sunday lunch.

UPCOMING EVENTS

OUR WORK WITH CHARITIES

General news regarding our Charities and work behind the scenes. 
Few of you would know that unfortunately for many of us, Restaurant 123
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closed its doors! I know, terrible huh? Well, Ross Gregory got in touch
regarding his chattels and donating them to some of our charities. Long story
short, two of the restaurants' industrial sized fridges were so graciously
accepted by our dear Sister Geri in Mokpo for her new Bakery and were
transported F.O.C to her by the very generous Asian Tigers. Sister Geri has
recently emailed thanking all of us as a community for all we do.

ANZA (My phone) was recently messaged quite late one night. A terribly
distressed lady was in need of accommodation in the Pyeongtaek area as she
had recently lost her job and had no money and needed to come to our
Shelter! I managed to convey to this lady from Bangladesh that ANZA is just
ANZA but that we would do the best we could. So having made a call to our
gorgeous Charity Coordinator Udion, who the following morning called around
and found a Ladies Shelter in that area! She not only drove down and picked
up Fahima, she also took her for dinner and has since been back down and
given her clothes and emotional support! Udion, you are a darling thank you! 
 
So to close, we, the new ANZA team, will continue as all our ANZA
predecessors have done and support all the charities that are now part of our
ANZA family and some new ones. 
 
Thanks to everyone, Committee, Sponsors, Members and general ANZA
Community for all ongoing donations and attendance!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jemima Batt-Andersson 
President, ANZA Korea
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